New Mexico Voices for Children

Dear Members and Commissioners,

Thank you so much for the opportunity to provide comment in support of Clean Cars and Trucks in
New Mexico.

My name is Paige Knight, I live in Albuquerque with my family, and I am a Deputy Policy Director
with New Mexico Voices for Children. NM Voices is a non profit, non partisan, policy advocacy
organization. At Voices we work - through research, data analysis, and policy advocacy - to
improve the health, education, and economic security of New Mexico's children, families, and
communities.

We firmly believe that adopting the Clean Cars and Trucks rule will bring tremendous health and
economic benefits to New Mexico families, as the research shows. Our children will have cleaner
air to breathe - which is incredibly important for them as their lungs are still developing - and our
families will have more affordable and accessible transportation options with the adoption of these
rules. The timeline set out is reasonable and necessary for ensuring we reduce emissions and
provide the greatest benefit to our communities and our climates.

We encourage you to please adopt these rules. Thank you.

Paige Knight



